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Steven T. Miano
Direct Dial: 215-496-7025
Direct Fax: (215) 568-0300
E-mail: smiano@hangley.com

March 9, 2010

Via Electronic Mail (RegComments@state.pa.us)

Environmental Quality Board
Post Office Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Re: Request to Extend Period to Provide Comments to the Proposed Amendments
to the NPDES Rules (Chapter 92a Regulations)

To Whom It May Concern:

This firm represents the Borough of Lansdale ("Lansdale") with respect to the
Environmental Quality Board's ("Board") proposed amendments to the NPDES Rules.
Specifically, the Board proposes to rescind 25 Pa. Code Chapter 92 and replace it with a
new Chapter 92a of the same name ("Chapter 92a Regulations").

The purpose of this letter is to request that the Board extend the period in which
interested parties may provide comments on the proposed Chapter 92a Regulations. The
proposed regulations are complex and expansive. In order to review the proposed
regulations and provide meaningful comments, especially considering their breadth, the
comment period should be extended. Therefore, Lansdale respectfully requests that the
Board extend the comment period for at least an additional 30 days.

Sincerely,

7
SteWnT.Miano

STM/bmh
Timothea Kirchner (Acting Borough Manager)
Jacob Ziegler (Director of Utilities)
Daniel Shinskie (Superintendent Treatment Plant)
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Please see the enclosed request for an extension to the comment period for the proposed revisions to Chapters 92/92a of
the Clean Streams Law. Thanks.

Steven Miano
Shareholder
Hangley Aronchick Segal & Pudlin.
One Logan Square
18th & Cherry Streets
27th Floor
Philadelphia, PA 19103-6933
215-496-7025
215-568-0300 (fax)
email: smiano&Bhanqlev.com
http://www.hanQlev.com/
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This email and any attachments are intended only for use by the named addressee(s) and may contain legally privileged
and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this email, and any attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you receive this email in
error please immediately notify me at (215) 496-7025 and permanently delete the original and any copies.


